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Submission: I strongly disagree with the Special Rate Variation for Scone and Upper Hunter Shire. I do not believe they have
looked at all avenues , as in approaching the State authorities for the funding. I also believe that they are incapable of
responsible allocation of our rate monies, as has been illustrated recently with frivolous purchases whilst the basic services are
far from being met adequately.





